As the Drive-Thru Canopy is of non-combustible construction, and automobiles would not normally stand/park below it (similar to a restaurant/bank canopy as opposed to a motel/church canopy where shuttle busses, etc. frequently are left running and/or parked), then automatic fire sprinkler protection below this canopy is not required. Signage visible to any vehicular traffic below the canopy indicating “No Vehicle Standing or Parking below Canopy is Allowed by Order of State Fire Marshal” shall be provided.
